
__ Lib rtyUtilitie

Sarah B. Knowlton
Assistant General Counsel

Phone: 603/328-2794
E-Mail: sarah.knowlton@libertyutilities.com

Mayl,2013

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DG 06-107; EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. and Granite State Electric Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing in follow up to my April 30, 2013 letter regarding the Final Accumulated
Earnings Report and Cost To Achieve Report pursuant to the Settlement Agreement in DO 06-.
107. We have conferred with the Staff with regard to these filings and Staff has requested that
they be made. We are requesting an extension until July 31, 2013 for the filing of both reports.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Very truly yours,
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Sarah B. Knowlton

cc: Service List
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